West Liberty Business Association – Meeting Minutes
May 11, 2017, 7:30 a.m., Sweetie Pie’s

Present: Pres Ryan Berry (Berry Digital Solutions), VP Chris Anders (BDS), Secy Katie Neer (Solomon’s), Members: Tami Wenger (Project Teddy Bear), Cindee Boyd (Village), Alex Dye (The Grove), Malia Hughes (Marketplace), Dustin Gardner (3-D Real Estate Marketing), Sherry Forsythe (Highland Country Store), Michelle Neer (MCC Thrift)

Annual Dinner: Ryan suggested we have Tim Grissom from Ohio Caverns speak at the 2018 Annual Dinner meeting, since Tim wants to get more involved. 

Brochures: These will be printed soon. A second printing will be done with destinationwestliberty.com, a domain that Dustin Gardner purchased a few years ago and will gift to the WLBA, printed on them. These will be distributed out of town in an effort to track tourism stats. 

Garage Sales: Katie will arrange for Kelly’s Septic to put out portajohns and Ryan and Chris will put a map online.

Bicentennial: Ryan stated that WLBA will be in charge of festivities on Thursday July 6 downtown to try to draw traffic into our businesses. There will be a dinner outdoors, food trucks, live music. Margaret Hager said we can have a family friendly movie showing on the side of their building on East Columbus at the end of the evening. Tami encouraged business owners to dress for historic time period and/or display historic photos of your buildings and feature what businesses were once located here. The Bicentennial will be advertised on our spring/summer save the date cards. We should have them printed in rack size to go in tourist hubs. Katie said she and Darin Fairchild are working on the Bicentennial Motorcycle and Car Show for Saturday July 8th at Lion’s Park.  Ryan said the WLBA will help pay for WLBA Bicentennial messages on the Lion’s club sign at CT Communications for the month of June. Businesses are encouraged to participate. WLBA agreed to a budget of $500 to help with Bicentennial.

GOBA:  GOBA will be here June 21 in West Liberty. 

Bike Trail: Someone remarked that people on the bike trail need signage to get to downtown WL. Katie said we were working on that originally then the trail was under construction again due to ATV usage. Ryan and Katie will get on this project. Katie will also reach out to Roberta Yoder because early on they had discussed benches for along the trail. 

[bookmark: _GoBack]Benches downtown: Nancy Spragen recently reminded Katie that the downtown benches need painted. Katie will talk to Andy Stidham about doing that. Malia suggested we also talk to her about purchasing some new ones, and Katie suggested the older ones could be moved to side streets after painting, to provide additional seating for Ice Cream Parlor people, etc. 
The next monthly meeting will be Thursday, June 8 at 7:30a.m. at LGP.

